
Happy Term 4!
We hope you had a lovely half term break and are well 
rested and ready for another term of learning.
If you have any concerns or queries, please speak to 

your child's class teacher.

In Maths we are going to be learning about length 

and height before moving onto mass, capacity and 

temperature.
In English we will be focusing on diary entries and non-

chronological writing based on the Great Fire of 

London.

In our afternoon subjects we will be exploring Jungle 

and Henry Rosseau in Art, lever mechanisms in DT, 

The Great Fire of London in History, The U.K and capital 

cities in Geography, living things and their habitats in 

Science and the Easter story in R.E.

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day

Friday 14th March – Staff development day

Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day
1st April & 3rd April – Parent & carer consultation meetings

Friday 4th April – last day of term 4 with optional early collection 

from 13:30.

Homework will go home on a 

Friday and must be returned 

on a Wednesday.

Indoor PE is on a Monday, 

and Forest School is on 

Thursday. Please remember 

your wellies!

When using your child’s 

contact book, please record 

any reading that is done at 

home and also any key 
messages.

Please continue to use 

Spelling Shed, TT 

Rockstars and Numbots 

to help your child with 

their learning.
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